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Monday 14th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Anti-Bullying Week will take place at Leopold from 14th to 18th November 2022 and has the theme 

‘’Reach Out’’. 

 We will start the week with ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday 14th November, where adults and children wear 

odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique. 

 

Children will have the opportunity to purchase anti-bullying badges for 50p each to support the ‘’Anti 

Bullying Alliance Organisation’’  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout the week, children will take part RSE lessons which will include circle times, activities and 

lessons focused on what bullying is and we can all do to address it. We will have a special assembly to 

discuss what bullying is.  

Bullying affects millions of lives. But it doesn’t have to be this way. If we challenge it, we can change it. 

And this starts by reaching out. From teachers to parents and politicians, we all have a responsibility to 

help each other reach out. Together, let’s be the change we want to see. Reflect on our own behaviour, 

set positive examples and create kinder communities. 

We would like to thank everyone for supporting this event. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Seymour 
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